
 
 
 
3/3/2022 
  
Dear HPA Families, 
  
Based on the new DHEC Guidelines, HPA will no longer be required to 
quarantine students/staff who are close contacts with anyone positive for COVID-
19. However, if HPA has two consecutive weeks where there are 10 percent or 
more positive COVID-19 cases, then quarantine guidelines will be reinstated. 
Students/staff who show symptoms and/or become positive will need to continue 
to follow DHEC guidance for isolation. Masks are no longer required, but they are 
highly recommended. Students/staff, however, that were positive and are 
returning from quarantine will still need to wear a mask for five additional days. 
Please reach out to the nurses' office if you have any questions.  
  
  
Adrienne Clark, RN 
School Nurse 
High Point Academy 
Office: (864) 316-9788 x 224 
Fax: (864) 208-8154 
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